
From: Slater, James (CHS)
To: Rebeiro, Deborah (POL); Hayhurst, Kimberly K. (CJIS) (FBI)
Subject: RE: UFW/BIP
Date: Friday, March 11, 2016 3:42:00 PM

Hi, Kimberly!
 
As CSO for Massachusetts, I approve this request.
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thank you.
 
Jim
 

James F. Slater, III | Commissioner | CJIS Systems Officer
Massachusetts Department of Criminal Justice Information Services
Office of the Commissioner
200 Arlington Street, Suite 2200
Chelsea, MA 02150
t: 617.660.4761 | f: 617.660.4613 | c: 617.821.6502
james.slater@state.ma.us | mass.gov/cjis

 
The preceding email message (including any attachments) contains information that may be confidential, may
be protected by the attorney-client or other applicable privileges, or may constitute non-public information. It is
intended to be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s) named above.  If you are not an intended recipient
of this message, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete all copies of it from your
computer system.  Any use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message by unintended recipients
is not authorized and may be unlawful.
 
 
 

From: Rebeiro, Deborah (POL) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 9:37 AM
To: Hayhurst, Kimberly K. (CJIS) (FBI)
Cc: Slater, James (CHS)
Subject: RE: UFW/BIP
 
I will not be going to Maine prior to our meeting to discuss the software technical specificiation.
 
I have included Jim Slater in this email for notification of installing NGI Facial Recognition
software into the State AFIS system.
 
Regards,
 
 
Captain Deborah Rebeiro #1776
State Identification Section
59 Horse Pond Rd.
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Sudbury, MA 01776    508-358-3212 direct      main: 508-358-3170
The preceding email message (including any attachments) contains information that may be confidential, may be
protected by the attorney-client or other applicable privileges, or may constitute non-public information. It is intended to
be conveyed only to the designated recipient(s) named above.  If you are not an intended recipient of this message,
please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete all copies of it from your computer system.  Any use,
dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of this message by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be
unlawful.
 
 
 
 
 

From: Hayhurst, Kimberly K. (CJIS) (FBI) [mailto:Kimberly.Hayhurst@ic.fbi.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 9:33 AM
To: Rebeiro, Deborah (POL)
Subject: RE: UFW/BIP
 
Hi Deborah,
Just wondering if you had a chance to contact Renee Fortier with Maine.  I am in the process of
setting up a telecon when you are ready to discuss the technical requirements.  Also, one thing I
need to let you know, the CJIS Systems Officer, James Slater, must be notified and give approval for
the software and connecting to CJIS.  I will e-mail him shortly and let him know of your interest.
 
Thanks,
Kim
 

From: Rebeiro, Deborah (POL) [mailto:deborah.rebeiro@state.ma.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 1:17 PM
To: Hayhurst, Kimberly K. (CJIS) (FBI)
Subject: RE: UFW/BIP
 
Thanks!!
 

From: Hayhurst, Kimberly K. (CJIS) (FBI) [mailto:Kimberly.Hayhurst@ic.fbi.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 1:03 PM
To: Rebeiro, Deborah (POL)
Subject: UFW/BIP
 
I found the newest document for the UFW/BIP minimum requirements.  The person I need to speak
with is out today but I will keep working on it.
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